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Auburn Meeting to Discuss Downtown Revitalization
(KLZA)-- A Town Hall Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday evening in Auburn.

The City of Auburn ahs received a grant to update its Downtown Revitalization Plan in anticipation
of another $350,000 grant to implement the plan.

The meeting will be held at City Hall beginning at 6 p-m and will help determine priorities for the
plan. The public is encouraged to attend and provide input on what type of revitalization activities
they would like to see in Auburn.
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